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To:
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Shayne Cullen <shaynejoelcullen@gmail.com>
Tuesday, February 23, 2010 1:00 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it may concern,
I oppose the new regulation considered for limiting the amount of leverage from 100:1 to 10: 1. I currently trade
forex and would not be able to do so without 100:1 leverage.
Thank you for your time sincerly, Shayne J. Cullen


